
 

 

 

 

 

 

Munich, February 16, 2017 

 

Dear colleagues and friends of TDL,  
 
The sunny days here in Munich are a lovely reminder of the advent of spring. One of the best 
events to happen this spring is without any doubt the TDL3 in Munich, taking place just after 
Easter, April, 19 – 21, 2017.  
 
The programme of the conference has taken shape and, as a result, features a wide variety of 
exciting and thought provoking talks and many brilliant posters that deal with different issues of 
language acquisition in terms of thinking, doing and learning. 
 
Check out the programme and abstracts here: 
 
http://www.tdl2017.daf.uni-muenchen.de/program_abstracts/index.html 
 
We would be thrilled to welcome you in München for talks and scientific and social exchange.  
 
We would like to remind you that you can avoid last-minute-registration-fees by registering until 
March 14. After that, last-minute-fees will apply. Please find more information on the 
registration here:  

 

http://www.tdl2017.daf.uni-muenchen.de/registration/index.html 
 
Check out the social events here: 
 
http://www.tdl2017.daf.uni-muenchen.de/conference-dinner/index.html 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
The whole conference team is looking forward to welcoming you in München in April.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jörg Roche and Moiken Jessen 
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